
Public Notice 
The Charleston County Housing and Redevelopment 

Authority is in the process of updating its Annual Agency 
plans, This is required by the 

Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 1998. 

The process calls for a 45 day public review period.  

CCHRA’S Annual plan is available for review and 
comment from March 1st, 2018 through April 2nd, 2018 in 

the Administrative Offices located at 2106 Mt. Pleasant St 
(JFM) and 1429 Orleans Road (BP), Charleston SC  

*Times available for viewing are  
Monday - Tuesday – 8:30 Am – 5:30 pm  

Wednesday – 8:30 am – 12:00 pm 
Thursday – Friday 8:30 am – 5:30 pm  

 
 

For more information, please contact:  
 

 James Williams, CEO - 843.297.6935 
Sonja L Fleming, Executive Assistant – 843.628.4134 


